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Club Information 

President:  Vic Welland 
Vice President:  David Groom 
Treasurer: Don Bourdon 
Secretary: John Limbrunner 
Safety Officer: Mike Kirby 
Field Marshall: Mike Kirby 
Assistant Field Marshall:  Mike McGarvey 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,  

        & Ron Miller 
Webmaster: Chris Roberts 

 

A Note From The President 

 
If the world continues past this Friday it 
looks like we will get at least another year of 
flying and fellowship as a club. As a group 

we have accomplished a variety of things 
with more opportunity on the horizon.  
One of these accomplishments is the Swap 

Meet. Like the Rally this is an event that 
potentially can be on a lot of people’s 

calendar in the future for years to come. 
From the conversations I have had with 
those who both worked and attended, it 

appears to have been successful. Success is 
the direct result of dedication and work from 
my experience. Both are virtues our club has 

in abundance. You guys make these positive 
things happen and all deserve a pat on the 
back. As model airplane enthusiasts we could 

easily get by with just doing our thing on the 
weekends or whenever we get to fly but we 
are demonstrating that reaching out and 

doing additional activities adds to the reward 
of being in a great hobby. GOOD JOB!! 
A few reminders are in order for this 

newsletter…Do you have a few planes lined 
up for the Dawn Till Dusk event? Time to get 

them tuned up and ready, it’s coming up 
quick.  
Dues, Have you paid your AMA and Club 

dues yet? Also if we are members of any 

SIGs we want to be sure to take care of them 
at this time as well. 
I look forward to relaxing and having pizza 

with as many as would like to show up 
Tuesday. 
Go Fly! Vic 

  

Meeting Agenda 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda 

December 18, 2011 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

Approve Last Months Minutes 

Approve New Member Applications 

Reports 

    Treasurer Report 

    Membership Report 

    Safety Report 

    Field Report 

    Intro Pilot Report 

Old Business  

New Business 

Announcements                         

Monthly Presentation – TBD 

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD 

Adjourn until January 15 at the Library. 

 



CAM Meeting Minutes 

 
CAM Meeting Minutes 

November 20, 2012 
 
Vic Welland called the meeting to order at 

7:02 PM and welcomed all.   
 

The October meeting minutes were 
approved. 
 

New member applications – None. 
 
Treasurer’s report – The club balance is 

$1,766.87.  2 members have renewed their 
memberships by paying dues. 
 

Safety report – None. 
 
Field report – The channel 25 pin is 

missing.  The high start is gone.  Lee 
volunteered to bring another one. 
 

Intro pilot report – Bill has been flying 
with Chris. 

Old business – Swap meet:  Vic will be out 

of town for the swap meet so Don will be the 

CD.  Ron will be getting carts.  Set up at 5 
PM Friday, tear-down starting at noon.  30 
tables have been sold.  Scouts will be 

handling concessions. The swap meet will be 
open at 6 AM for vendors and 8 AM for the 
public. 

A Dawn to Dusk flying marathon is planned 
for December 29th. 

A fruit basket will be sent from the club to 
the water department crew that has been 

maintaining the flying field. 

Vic has been working on the AMA sanction 

for the Speed Rally. 

 

Contact Vic if you are interested in CAM T-

Shirts. 

New business -   Officer elections were 

held.  In a very close race, all incumbent 
officers were able to win reelection.  There 
was a change in Field and Safety however.  

Mike McGarvey is the new Field Officer and 
Pete Doll is the new assistant.  John 
Limbrunner is the new Safety Officer. 

Next month is the Christmas party.  It will be 
different this year.  No spouses and pizza will 

be ordered.  Please RSVP with Vic. 

Monthly Presentation – James Goble 

brought in a giant scale model. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:40. 

 


